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To My Fellow Kiwanians:

Hi, I’m George

We are in the closing June mode and gearing up for an exciting July.  I 
will begin by thanking all who have signed up to donate blood during 
our blood drive.  My thank you to Tom Jones for overseeing this  
important project.

July will be an exciting month for our club.  We kick it off with  
serving our “world famous” pancakes and sausage at the West  
Burlington Fire Department on July 4th from 6:00 AM to 10:00 AM.  
We still need more volunteers to handle this event.  Contact Lois Blythe 
or Stephanie Nagrocki to sign up for helping.  Since this is a new venue 
for us, we want to put our best foot forward.

We will be having our Kiwanis Family Picnic at the Burlington Bees  
Stadium on July 31st.  There will be plenty of fun for kids and all of 
your family.  Including a splash slide to cool you and the kids off.

We will begin at 4:00 PM with food service beginning at 4:30 PM.  I 
want to mention that we have developed a homemade “Country Picnic” 
menu that will bring back fond memories of family and social picnics of 
the past.  

We will provide your family entry fees for the evening game which  
begins at 6:30 PM with a great fireworks display after game end.    

Please sign up at weekly meetings if you plan to attend or contact me if 
you plan to attend but can’t sign up at the weekly meetings.  We have 
a great weekly meeting speaker line up for July also.  It’s going to be a 
great month so let’s get started.  Thank you to all of you for making us 
the best service club.

George 



Kiwanis Blood Drive
July 5 - 17
Don’t Forget - as a reward for your donation, 
Lindon Wines will give a free bottle of one of their 
award-winning home town wines to the first 20 
Kiwanis presenting donations. 

Make sure you use the Burlington Kiwanis code 1035 when you call 1-800-747-5401 ext. 1281 
for appointment to donate.

Volunteers Needed  for the West Burlington  
July 4th Pancake Breakfast, Serving 6 - 11 am
West Burlington Fire Station

Sign up here: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1hObpzhqk0W8Qq39
S0mGtFVenNJdwoRAIitlGp67YpsQ/edit?usp=sharing

Or contact Stephanie Nagrocki stephanie.nagrocki@homesforia.com or 319-
572-5499 to get signed up.

Positions still available:  Sausage cooker, Patty Peeler, Pancake cooker, Batter 
mixer/ filler, Bussing/ trash, Coffee maker/ runner, Seconds table, Runners, 
Milk/ Juice, Cashier/ Greeter, and Set up on July 3rd at 4 p.m.

Memorial Day Breakfast Ticket Update
82 members sold ticket bringing in $12,508. 
Additional tickets purchased that day totaled $4,976.

Help for the Burlington Bees
Kiwanis is fortunate to have a great partnership with the Burlington Bees.  They allow 
us to store equipment at their facility and in return Kiwanis members are asked to 
help in the Concession Stand for a few games.

Sign up by contacting Stephanie Nagrocki at stephanie.nagrocki@homesforia.com 
or 319-572-5499.   Online at this link https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1-
LhtqCjgEW1J3mEj8EGbHmgDkEJK2QjLTUcT1yUnHE0/edit?usp=sharing

There are a few dates still available:

	 Friday, July 2nd- shift time 5:15, game time 6:30

	 Saturday, July 10th- shift time 5:15, game time 6:30

	 Sunday, July 25th – shift time 12:45, game time 2



August 21st Color Run and Fun 
The Shamrock Shuffle is Back to School in 2021
The Facebook Event page has been created. Be sure to check it 
out and hit the registration link to guarantee your shirt and take 
advantage of the early registration discount!!

We are excited to have Menke and Company back as our Present-
ing Sponsor again this year.  

The Shuffle will take place on Saturday, August 21 at 10 am in 
Crapo and Dankwart Parks!  

There are numerous ways 
you can participate.  If you 
are up for a fun run or walk with bursts of color along the way, then sign 
up today!  The Registration Link is https://secure.getmeregistered.com/
KiwanisShamrockShuffle

You can volunteer to help the day of the event or you can also get some 
advertising for your organization by sponsoring. 

Feel free to contact Brent Hartley, email burlingtonshamrockshuffle@
gmail.com or call 309-337-0850.  

Board of Directors 
Update

Your Directors and Officers 
have approved the following 
funding requests at the June 
board meetings.

Aid to the Needy:  For May was 
$745.92

Girl Scouts of Eastern Iowa and 
Western Illinois was awarded 
$2,500 for their Dankwardt 
Lodge, at Camp L-Kee-Ta capitol 
project, to upgrade the build-
ing interior.  This will include 
painting, purchasing new tables 
& chairs, adding stainless steel 
shelving, and installing a com-
mercial dishwasher.  The camp 
serves 269 Girl Scouts, ages K-12, 
each year. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Erickson

Family Fun & Fellowship for the Kiwanis Family 
Picnic!

July 31st at 4:30 p.m. at Community Field.

Enjoy family friendly games, great food with 
your fellow Kiwanis members, giveaways 
and then enjoy the last home Bees game with 
fireworks!

Kiwanis will cover the cost of your general 
admission ticket to the game. Bring your 
kids or grand kids for an evening of fun!

Sign up here and please include age on the sign up sheet if you are bringing a 
child.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/
d/1x4D3bS_u6JviUolnvWHKMpmKvCYXpQD-
28vsODOsR7ls/edit?usp=sharing

Or contact Stephanie Nagrocki stephanie.nag-
rocki@homesforia.com or 319-572-5499 to get 
signed up.



Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to

improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

www.burlingtonkiwanis.com

www.facebook.com/burlingtonkiwanis

PO Box 15
Burlington, IA 52601

					   

Mark Your Calendar...
July
1	 Announced at Meeting
 
8	 Announced at Meeting 
 
15	 Hopefully Yours, Brett Mitchell and 
	 Ian Weaver
	 Invocation by Carol Brokaw

20	 Board Meeting, 12 pm @ BGC

22	 Great River Hospice, Chris Oleson and 	
	 Shauna Freitag

29	 Aspen Grove Cemetary, Mike Bloomer

Programs arranged by Sam Newkirk and 
Dave Weimer

Invocations arranged by Lois Blythe


